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Happy new year to all of our Chapter 

members, I hope everyone fully enjoyed 

the excess of Christmas and is fully 

recovered.  

 

The new year  promises to be a very busy 

and exciting time for the Chapter as we 

begin to put the finishing touches to our 

exhibition for the NUIG Múscailt Arts 

Festival on the 9th of February. The scale 

of the project was daunting at the start of 

the year but with the commitment of the 

Chapter members the sails will unfurl in 

all their glory for the opening of the Arts 

Festival.  

 

Our next workshop is on Saturday the 
10th of January out in Pete’s where we 
will be carrying on with the assembly of 
the boat, attaching more bowls and 
getting her ship shape.  
 
Finally I would like to thank Colin Becker 
for all the hard work he has done over the 
past few years as Chapter Editor and also 
welcome Brian Callan as our new 
Librarian.  
 
John Burns 
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Kris Kringle Pieces 

Congratulations to Seán Winterlich 

on being the overall winner of our 

monthly turning challenges for 2014. 

Seán was presented with the       

perpetual Frank Kelly trophy by 

John Glynn.  

A small selection of the Kris Kringle pieces presented on the night. 

Apologies to those that I missed on the night. 


